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 Week Beginning  

15th July 2024 

 

 

This week, transition starts. The children will be spending time with 

their new class teachers from Monday to Thursday. The children will 

be spending the morning in their new classrooms & in the afternoons 

the children will return to their current teachers. We wish our 

wonderful Year 2’s all the best as they will be venturing over to the 

Junior school for their mornings this week.  

Wishing you a wonderful week.  

Mrs Edkins  

UPCOMING DATES THIS TERM 
Monday 15th July  

Transition Week Begins 

Friday 19th July  

Daventry Country Park trip 

Monday 22nd July 

Year 2 Leavers’ Disco  

Tuesday 23rd July 

Year 2 Leavers’ Assembly at 2pm  

Term ends 

 

 

 

 

 



EYFS and Key Stage 1 Stars of 

the Week 

This week’s stars of the week are:  

Chestnut 

Cairo– For thinking about making the right choices around the setting & in his 

learning. 

Roman– For his super imagination with his friend “Spike” 

Sycamore 

Oscar– Amazing progress in Yoga 

Cameron– For settling in so well at his new school 

Ash 

Arlo– Perseverance with his Math’s work 

Whole class for always being amazing & trying their best 

Maple 

Maya– Super work writing a double page spread about Florence Nightingale 

Markus– For his effort when writing independent sentences 

Willow 

Stephanie– Super role model in Yr2 showing all our amazing values 

Willow– Super work designing a friend for Beegu as part of our ‘No Outsiders’ 

Oak 

Bella- for creating a brilliant friend for Beegu 

Marnie– For always being kind & helpful  



No Outsiders, Everyone Welcome at FHIS Art Day 

Last Thursday, the children at FHIS had another ‘No Outsiders 

Art Day’ where we 

take a wonderful 

book from our No 

Outsiders curriculum 

and share it together. 

We then use this as a 

stimulus for a range 

of Art activities to 

truly embed the 

important messages from the book. This term we looked at the 

text Beegu and shared the important messages about fitting in 

and being welcome. 

The children then 

created posters, 

welcome banners for 

our school and 

models of Beegu.  

A great day was had 

by all!  



No Outsiders, Everyone Welcome at FHIS Art Day 

 

 



Daventry Library Summer Reading Challenge 

Last week the Daventry Library popped into school to share with 

the children this years ’Summer Reading Challenge’.  

It is a free challenge where children will get a medal and 

certificate.  

You need to read 6 books by the 21st September. In previous 

years, we have won this and would love to win again this year! 

Our FHIS reading home learning for the Summer holidays this 

year is to complete the reading challenge.  

 

 

Pop down to the 

library in the town 

centre to begin 

your challenge!  

 

   

 



Reminder-Daventry Country Park Trip 

On Friday 19th July, we will be conducting our whole school 

annual trip to Daventry Country Park.  

There will be a number of events that children can enjoy.  

We ask that children come to school with a sun hat, suncream 

and jacket.  

Dolce will be 

providing ‘grab 

bags’ for a picnic 

lunch, these are 

available to book 

via School Grid. 

 Should you wish 

for your child to 

have a packed 

lunch, please bring these to school as usual.  

As always we welcome your support in attending our trips, if 

you are available to support on the day, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher.  

More information to follow.  



Class Attendance Winners of the Week 

As you are aware, we are trying to raise the overall school 

attendance back to pre-covid figures and are having a real push 

on attendance.  

This week’s class attendance winners are: 

Willow 

98% 

Book Raffle Winners 

This weeks Book Raffle winners were:  

Amber, Artie, Ella-Mae, Erin, Matteo & Christian 

Whole School Attendance  

This weeks whole school attendance is: 

95.6%. 

National attendance data is:94.2% meaning 

we are above national. Please let’s keep 

working together to get FHIS data way 

above national!  Thank you for your ongoing support! 




